Jeff Watson

From: Erin Moore

Sent: Friday, September 20, 2013 2:34 PM
To: Jeff Watson

Subject: FW: BL-13-00022 Hayden

From: Holly Duncan

Sent: Friday, September 20, 2013 2:30 PM
To: Erin Moore

Subject: FW: BL-13-00022 Hayden

| am not seeing any problems. It’s all going to be city water soon if it isn’t already anyway.

From: Jeff Watson

Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2013 10:54 AM

To: Christina Wollman; Brenda Larsen; Jan Ollivier; Holly Duncan; Erin Moore; Joe Gilbert
Subject: BL-13-00022 Hayden

BL-13-00022 Hayden

Christina, Holly (Erin), and Brenda,

Could you please review this application for comment. Control Click on the hyperlink above (or go to
the attachment tab in EDEN).

Thanks,

J ef{reg A. Watson

Planner Il

Kittitas County Public Works/Community Development Services
411 North Ruby

E]lensl)urg WA 08926

jeffwatson@cokittitas.wa.us

500-953-8274

Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56
RCW and to archiving and review.

message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004al4



